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SAN FERNANDO CITY MANAGER NICK KIMBALL ANNOUNCES 
RESIGNATION AFTER NEARLY 11 YEARS OF SERVICE 

SAN FERNANDO, CA – After nearly 11 years of dedicated service to the San 
Fernando community, City Manager Nick Kimball has announced his resignation, 
effective July 4, 2025, to accept the position of Assistant City Manager/Chief 
Financial Officer with the City of South Pasadena. To ensure continuity in the City’s 
leadership on key priorities, the City Council has appointed Deputy City Manager 
Kanika Kith to serve as Interim City Manager upon Kimball’s departure.  

Nick Kimball joined the City of San Fernando in July 2014 as Director of Finance 
and, after holding a number of executive management positions, including Interim 
City Manager, was appointed as permanent City Manager in January 2019. Under 
his leadership, the City achieved numerous milestones, including stabilizing City 
finances, launching key infrastructure improvements, expanding community 
programs, and strengthening regional partnerships. 

“It has been an incredible honor to serve the San Fernando community and to 
work alongside such dedicated and passionate City staff,” said Kimball. “I’m proud 
of what we’ve accomplished together over the past decade and confident that the 
City is well-positioned for continued success.” 

“The City Council expresses its deep appreciation to Nick for his years of dedicated 
service and exemplary leadership,” said Mayor Mary Mendoza. “His steadfast 
commitment to transparency, fiscal responsibility, and meaningful community 
engagement has left a lasting and positive impact on San Fernando. 
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While we will miss his leadership, the strong foundation he helped establish 
ensures the City remains well-positioned for continued progress. We are confident 
in the capable team he helped build and our ability to maintain the City’s 
momentum moving forward.” 

For more information, please contact the City of San Fernando City Manager’s 
Office at (818) 898-1202 or visit www.sfcity.org. 
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